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DOMESTIC

750mL

C-I-L 

Vegetable Insect Killer

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
pyrethrins................................... 0.02%
piperonyl butoxide technical................. 0.20%

REG. No. 17399 P.C.P. ACT

ICI Chipman
A business of ICI Canada Inc.

Stoney Creek, Ontario 
L8G 3Z1

MADE IN CANADA
A-1

Vegetable Insect Killer is a ready-to-use insecticide that may be
used outdoors or in greenhouses throughout the growing season
right up to the day of harvest.

The active ingredients consist of pyrethrins and a synergist.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  Use only in upright position.  Sprayer
is tamper-resistant for the safety of the user. Depress button on
nozzle and rotate nozzle counter clockwise until desired spray
pattern is achieved.  To control insects named, apply this spray
to provide thorough coverage of upper and lower leaf surfaces. 
Spray only when air is still and temperature is under 32°C.  Do
not spray in direct sunlight - early morning or evening
preferred.



Insects must be contacted directly to be killed.

  CROPS INSECTS CONTROLLED

Asparagus Aphid 

Beans Asparagus Beetle 

Broccoli Blister Beetle 

Brussels Sprouts Cabbage Looper 

Cabbage Colorado Potato Beetle   

Cauliflower Diamondback Moth Larvae  

Celery Flea Beetle 

Collards Green Peach Aphid 

Eggplants Harlequin Bug 

Kale Imported Cabbageworm 

Lettuce Leafhopper 

Mustard Greens Mexican Bean Beetle      

Peppers Spotted Cucumber Beetle  

Potatoes Stink Bug 

Radishes Webworm  

Spinach Whitefly  

Tomatoes 

Turnips 

PRECAUTIONS

Keep out of reach of children.  Keep children and pets away from
treated area during application and until dry.  Avoid inhalation
or contact with skin, eyes, clothing.  Wash thoroughly after
using.   This product is toxic to fish and pets.  Keep out of
lakes, streams or ponds.  DO NOT reuse empty container; dispose
with household garbage.  STORE ABOVE 0°C.

FIRST AID

In case of contact with eyes or skin, flush with  water.  If
irritation persists, obtain medical attention.  If swallowed,
seek medical attention.



******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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